
School signage request 

A resident has asked if the School crossing sign with lights which is currently located on the 
corner of The Tyning could be duplicated at the crossroads nearer the school (where Dark Lane, 
Freshford Lane, New Road and the High street all meet). This is where most people cross the 
road and where the most traffic accumulates. I think it would be great to notify traffic of the 
school crossing and also going into winter will help with general road safety for pedestrians and 
I suspect generally slow the traffic for the village. I think the current sign should remain but it 
would be great and safer for the school community to have another at the busy crossing. 


